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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Chairman Kirven and County Council Members 
FROM:  Councilors Sid Cates and Rick Roberts 
DATE:  January 29, 2020  
 
 
During the Requests and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on 
Tuesday, February 4, 2020, we will be making a motion, pursuant to Council Rule 
V (B), to have Council refer a matter from last year to the Finance Committee. 
Specifically, we will move that Council refer the establishment of the Sheriff’s 
Salary to the Finance Committee for consideration.  
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (B). 
 

 


